The University of Chicago

Office of Physical Education

January 26, 1942

Dir. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

I am enclosing a mimeographed copy of our Physical Preparedness Program. The syllabus for the conditioning classes has not yet been put into final form. I shall send you a copy when it is finished. I will be glad to hear what you are doing.

Best regards to everyone I know in Lawrence.

Sincerely yours,

T. N. Metcalf DIRECTOR

TNM: Mg